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Public Health Division 

Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor

10 April 2025 
           sent by email only 
 

John Gastineau 

Young Life Washington Ranch  

P.O. Box 220 

Antelope, OR 97001 

 
Re: New Source Intake (PR# 17-2025) 
 Young Life (WS ID# 01246) 

Final Approval 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gastineau: 
 
On 13 March 2025 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed in 
accordance with our previous correspondence. 
 
As a reminder, find the updated sampling schedules summary and most recent monitoring 
online. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the intake facility is approved for use. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to call me at 971.201.6428. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Pete Farrelly, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
 
cc: Mark Esvelt, Esvelt Environmental Engineering 

Josh Seerup, OHA-DWS  
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